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Welcome to our latest 
Coronavirus update where you 

can find all the latest 
information on the current 

pandemic and how it affects us 
as a business and you as our 

client.

If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to ask.

Email
contact@benarrigoniphotography.com

Call
07421 468 805

Website
www.benarrigoniphotography.com

The latest government advice surrounding the 
planning and occurrences of weddings in 
England, is as follows as is effective from 4 July 
2020:-

• Weddings and civil partnerships can go 
ahead but with only 30 people including 
the couple, staff such as a photographer 
and witnesses.

• Government advises against the holding
of wedding receptions, unless it can be
limited to two households able to meet
indoors.

• People should continue to socially 
distance, singing should not take place 
and hands must be washed before 
exchanging rings.

What to do?

• Talk to your venue, as they should know how 
many people they can accommodate with 
social distancing regulations in place.

• Decide with your venue if conducting the 
ceremony is possible whilst maintaining 
social distancing rules, and whether you are 
happy to carry out the ceremony with fewer 
guests.

• Receptions are essentially out of bounds for 
the foreseeable, and so we’ll need to discuss 
postponing your reception to a later date, 
but is subject to our availability.

• Wherever possible, when postponing, we 
should work together with your venue to 
move your wedding date to a day all of us 
are available.

• Cancellation of services should be an 
absolute last resort, and where no other 
route is possible.

• Whatever the situation, keep all your 
suppliers informed.
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